
 

 

  
 

 REPORT TO PUBLIC SAFETY ADVISORY COMMISSION 

 

 

TO:  Honorable Chairman and Members of the Public Safety Advisory 

Commission 

 

FROM: Farid Dost, Senior Civil Engineer 

 

DATE: June 20, 2017 

 

SUBJECT: Traffic Engineer Update  

 

 

Recommendation 

 
Receive and file. 
 

Discussion 

 

Cultural Center Parking Lot – Construction commenced May 11 and will be completed in 
Mid-September 2018.  
 

Lakeshore Drive Sidewalk – Project is out to bid; construction completion is expected in 
Mid-November 2018.  
 

Graham Avenue Grind and Overlay – Project will go out to bid in late June; construction 
completion is expected in late August 2018. 
 

Summerly Signal Construction – A new signal at Diamond Drive and Summerly Place as 
part of the Summerly development was initiated in early June and completion is expected 
by October 2018.  
 

Railroad Canyon Road and Summerhill sign – Additional signage will be installed at 
Railroad Canyon Road/ Summerhill/ and Grape Street Traffic Signal to further alert drivers 
of the new lane configuration for the southbound Summerhill approach.  
 

Lake Street/I-15 Off-ramp – Widening and signalization is currently under construction.  
 
 


